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Fellow Lions, 

I hope this newsletter finds all of you well.  I feel very blessed that I have not heard of anyone 

from our club or our VIPs that have caught the virus.  Please keep vigilant and respect the 3 Ws.  Wash 

your hands, Watch your distance, Wear your masks.  This doesn’t mean you cannot get out and 

volunteer and participate.  We can support Odell with their BarBQue as we are planning to piggyback 

(sorry for that pun) a broom sale. 

Look for information on our Spot Camera as we pursue screening children for eye issues. 

Lion Ron sent out a note about a nomination for Unsung Heroes.  Please drop me a note or call 

with your nominations.  I have to report the results to our District Governor by October 16th. 

We will have our Monthly Meeting on Tuesday, October 6th by Zoom.  I hope to “see” each of you 

then. 

Check out our web page 

at www.concordlions.org. It is 

still under construction but you 

can check our past newsletters, 

find order forms for flags and 

brooms. 

We also still have volunteer opportunities for food bank 

donations at Cooperative Christian Ministries, Epworth Methodist 

Church, the Salvation Army, and Meals on Wheels can use 

drivers.  The needs don’t stop.  I received a need for an eye exam and glasses from DSS last week so we 

need to stay focused on service. 

Check the Calendar of Events to see what’s happening and help where you can.  Check on your VIPs. 

“Service is the rent that you pay for room on this earth.” 

Shirley Chisholm 

BIRTHDAY KIDS 

9/5 ELIZABETH SCHAVILLIE 

9/17 SAM CRESS 

To District 31-I Club Presidents & Secretaries, 

I want to let you know that our district convention scheduled for November 6 - 7, 2020, due to COVID

-19.   The health and safety of our members is our number one concern and reason for making this deci-

sion. We are currently looking to reschedule the convention for sometime in March or April of 2021.  We

will let you know once we have a date finalized.

If you or a member of your club have already registered for the convention, Liz Steele will be contact-

ing you shortly to see how you would like to handle your registration fee.  If you have purchased an ad, 

she will be contacting you as well.  For those who may have reserved a room at the Village Inn, please 

call the Inn at 336-766-9121 or 800-554-6416 to cancel your reservations. 

For those clubs who have submitted a name for the Unsung Hero recognition, please know that we 

will hold your submission until such time that we can recognize these individuals, hopefully at our dis-

trict convention in the spring.  If you haven't yet submitted an individual from your club, you may con-

tinue to send names to me and I will hold them until the recognition. 

We regret that we have had to cancel our district convention; however, we feel it is more important to 

protect the health of our members.  We will be in touch with additional information once we have some-

thing finalized. 

Thanks for all you do! 

DG Donald 
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Calendar of Events 

Oct 6 - 6:30PM Club Meeting on Zoom - Concord website updates 

Oct 12 Flag Display - Columbus Day 

Oct 13 - 6:30PM Board of Directors Meeting on Zoom 

Oct 17  Broom sale and BBQ at Odell Lions Club 

Invite someone to attend 

a meeting or a service 

project! 




